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Dear Robert Beal,
I am writing with serious concerns about the current trends in the data for the coastal striped bass 
population. Specifically I am very disturbed by the fact that the over all recreational catch of striped bass 
on the Atlantic coast has decreased by 70% since 2006. Concurrently, the Young of the Year index from 
the Maryland sections of the Chesapeake Bay have been very poor since 2003, resulting in extremely low 
recruitment into the coastal striped bass population. It is my strong belief that current fishing mortality 
rates set by the Interstate Fisheries Management Plan for Atlantic Striped Bass are too high and are 
resulting in unsustainable levels of striped bass mortality.

I strongly support the proposal by the Maine Department of Natural Resources that asks the Striped Bass 
Management Board to create an addendum to reduce coastwide mortality on striped bass. I am aware 
this is an agenda item for the Striped Bass Management Board at the ASMFC Winter/Spring 2011 Meeting 
in Alexandria, Virginia on March 23. I want to go on record as supporting this proposal and I urge the 
Striped Bass Management Board to take positive action to move forward with generating a new 
addendum to Amendment 6 of the Interstate Fisheries Management Plan for Atlantic Striped Bass that 
will address reducing coastwide striped bass mortality as soon as possible.

Thank you.

Signed,

Claudio Osorio
281 Spring Ave.
Ridgewood, NJ 07450


